
 

 

PwC, one of the four big Auditing firm, will do interviews with senior 

students for recruitment in our university. The firm which employs many 

computer and software engineers wishes to do interviews with students who 

want to work in IT departments of Audit sector. 

 

Interviews will be held on May 11-12, 2017 in IEU campus. Students who want to 

join to the interview process must send their CV's to Simge Atamer, the 

coordinator of Carrier Guidance Center till May 8, 2017. Contact address 

is simge.atamer@ieu.edu.tr 

 


